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Bugge, Dawn

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Molly Vesperman
Tuesday, April 10, 2018 10:01 AM
Bugge, Dawn
Cottagewood Cove Hearing

Hello Dawn, 

We received notice of a public hearing for the rezoning and dividing of land directly behind our home for the 
Cottagewood Cove development. We are unable to attend the hearing and want to email you to express some 
comments/concerns. We live at 13081 Legacy Creek Pkwy, Blaine MN 55449. We purchased our lot mainly for 
the woods and trees in the backyard, so we want to express our desire to have as many trees left as possible 
within the Cottagewood Cove development. Of course, we understand that not all of the trees will remain 
untouched, but we really hope as many as possible will be left to preserve the wooded feel of our neighborhood 
and to preserve the beauty and privacy of the natural habitat. Thank you for considering our comments.  

Patrick and Molly Vesperman  
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